Treasnry Chambers,
Breat Beorge Street,
$.34.1.

22nd October, 1942.

Dear Harrod,

I must apologise for not
writing to you before about
arrangements for a talk. The
enexpected arrival of Mr.Morgenthau
rather threw our timetable out of
gear. Are you coming up next week?
We shall be busy on Monday and
Tuesday, but after that would try
to fix a time for a talk with you,
though it might have to be at the
late end of the day.

Yours sincerely,

R. F. Harrod, Esq.,
- Christ Church,
Oxford.



